

Company News

We're updating you on the latest happenings at C.P. Lauman.



One Small Action Towards a Bright Future

Beginning December 1st through the 31st, we're contributing **\$10.00 per every new order** entered to St. Jude Children's Research Hospital.

Did you know:

- "82 cents of every dollar supports the treatment, research & future needs of St. Jude"- so every dollar counts!
- Families never receive a bill from St. Jude for treatment, travel, housing or food.

Look out for the results of our 2022 contribution to St. Jude in a future email update.



Download your FREE line card TODAY!

Want an overview of C.P. Lauman's wide variety of products?

- · Casters & wheels
- Delivery products
- Fasteners
- Level mounts & more!

Download your free PDF here

A Note from Our President

"As we near the end of 2022 and our last newsletter for the year, I would like to thank all of our customers for their continued support.

I have been working at C.P. Lauman for over 30 years, and it is our customers, along with my exceptional employees and our high quality vendors, that make me enjoy coming into the office every day. I am thankful for you all.

Happy Holidays from everyone at C.P. Lauman, wishing you every happiness this holiday season and throughout the coming year."

-Heidi Alcock, President

Need a quote request or other inquiry?

Email us at sales@cplauman.com for all your questions.

CONTACT US

cplauman.com

C.P. Lauman Company, 9 Walkup Drive, Westborough, MA 01581, 800-462-4005

<u>Unsubscribe</u> <u>Manage preferences</u>